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Chapel Service: Thanksgiving Reflections on the Era of the
Barrytown Providence

HJI was pleased to hold a virtual chapel service entitled "Thanksgiving Reflections on the
Era of the Barrytown Providence" featuring special remarks from Dr. Thomas Walsh,
President, Dr. Thomas Ward, Provost, Dr. Michael Mickler, Distinguished Professor of

Historical Studies, Ute Delaney, Senior Associate Dean for Academic Administration.

Read more...

Perspectives on the Crisis in Gaza 11.21.2023




On Tuesday, November 21, HJI was pleased to co-host a panel discussion with the Higher
Purpose Forum (HPF) entitled, "Perspectives on the Crisis in Gaza." Distinguished panelists
presented varied perspectives on serious challenges and potential solutions associated with

the recent tragic events in southern Israel and the Gaza Strip.

Read more...

Statement on the Tragedy Unfolding in the Holy Land

Commemorating the US Constitution

HJI Faculty Participate in the Annual Faculty Development Seminars
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